
Hungerford Club – Indoor Sports report – A.G.M. 2024

Beer Festival
Could we start with this year’s fabulous annual beer festival? Despite the rainy 
Saturday morning we all had a fantastic weekend, smashing last year’s amount taken 
over the bar to pieces. A huge thank you to everyone who either helped or supported 
the weekend.

Darts
The darts team have got some new signings this season which seems to be helping the 
die-hard players. By this time last season we were bottom of the table but not this 
year! Win, lose or draw, we all have a great time as it is “just a night out” after all. 

Poker
The poker evenings are going from strength to strength. The numbers are increasing 
each week. When the guys and gals re-started after the Covid lock-down there were 
possibly six to eight players. Now there are sixteen players, or more, most weeks.

Indoor Bowls
There are sets of indoor bowls available to play for anyone interested. A few 
members have had many a game recently and I must admit it does look like a very 
enjoyable game.

If anyone is interested in playing regularly over the winter months please let Debbie 
know.

Debbie Hutchins,

Seward and Indoor Sports
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